Dean and Mrs. Paul B, I.mm, _
2215 Vermont Street,
Lawrence, Kensas.

Dear Dean and Mrs. Lawsong:

I am enclosing a copy of some correspondence

I have had with Mrs. James Brannum, of Winfield, Kansas,
in regard to her two boys. I had known of Adolph's
visit to talk to these boys, and I thought it would be
interesting to you to know that the mother is still do-
ing a little shopping.

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physiocal Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.

D, 1943,



